
IMPORTANT INFO ABOUT MASTER CONSTRUCTION AGREEMENT BALLOTS

You may soon receive, or may have already received, your 2024 Allocation for Master Construction 
Agreement ballot in the mail. The California Allocation ballots are being mailed out right now, and 
other ballots will be forthcoming across our jurisdiction. Please note that your ballot must be filled 
out and mailed back before the date on the bottom of this postcard.

You will notice an option to allocate money to the Pension. Thanks to the strength of your Pension 
Fund, and our ability to certify this Fund in the Green Zone (meaning it is solvent), the Trustees voted, 
effective Jan.1, 2024, that any new allocations toward the Pension will result in a benefit and an 
increase to the members’ retirement value. This is good news, as many of you may recall our union 
being restricted from providing a Pension allocation option in previous years.
 
Your vote matters, and it is important that you participate in this allocation. Please take the time to fill 
out your allocation ballot and mail it back by the date at the bottom of the postcard.
 
If you have any questions about your ballot or did not receive one in the mail and feel you should 
have, please contact your District Office. Thank you for your attention to this important matter.


